
 
OCTOBER IS 

CLERGY APPRECIATION 
MONTH! 

 
Clergy Appreciation Month is a special time that 

congregations set aside each year to honor their pastors and 
pastoral families for the hard work, sacrificial dedication, and 
multiple blessings provided by these special people. It is also 

important to remember that appreciation, affirmation, and 
prayer support of our spiritual leaders is appropriate 

throughout the entire year. 
Thank you, Pastor Kent & Trish Hinkel 

Pastor Barry & Joy Seifert, 
Pastor Sam & Katie Kautzmann, Elaine & Ray Carlson 

 
Samaritan’s Purse 

Operation Christmas Child 
Kickoff – Sunday, October 17 

 
We are once again taking part in Operation Christmas Child, 
a project of Samaritan's Purse—the Christian ministry led by 
Franklin Graham. It is a unique opportunity to share Christ 
with a needy child using a simple shoebox. People across 
the country are getting shoeboxes and filling them with small 
toys, school supplies, and other little gifts. WITH ONE 
MISSION - To demonstrate God's love in a tangible way to 
needy children around the world, and together with the local 
church worldwide, to share the Good News of Jesus Christ.   
Please pick up an Operation Christmas Child brochure and 
Shoebox in the foyer.   
 

Deadline to bring shoeboxes: November 14.   
For more information, please visit their website: 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child 
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